
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pine Brook Camp 
July was a very busy month! All of the sites had a chance to 
go to Pine Brook Camp in Shutesbury, where they had the 
opportunity to do the ropes course and participate in team 
building activities.  

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
All of the sights had the opportunity to go on a hike this 
month, on Mount Tom, where they got to enjoy the trails 
and climbing to the top of the fire tower. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Hip Hop  

Children from Moxon and Duggan are participating in an 8 
week dance program where they are learning new dances 
in a private group lesson. This is an activity they look 
forward to every Friday! 

 

August 2015 

Safety Awareness Day 

In light of recent events of strangers in the area trying 
to lure children away ADC wanted to be   proactive and 
have a Safety Awareness Day.   
 
Officer Bailey, former Chief of Police in Bridgeport, CT. 
and current chief of Police at Holyoke Community 
College came and discussed stranger danger, gangs, 
gun safety, and education to stay in school to become a 
police officer.  The kids were very attentive and it was 
one of the highlights of the month. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Springfield Community Day 
Pictured below are some of ADC staff with Springfield 
Mayor, Dominic J. Sarno. It was a time that brought 
together members of the community with police and 
fire officials, the Hampden Sheriff's Department, The 
Hampden District Attorney's Office, local churches and 
others for Community Family Day. 

www.adcprevention.net 


